
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

5. RIVERSIDE PLANTING 
 
 The Board’s comments were sought regarding stretches of riparian planting in the 

Spreydon/Heathcote areas that would be suitable for review. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the following areas of riparian planting be reviewed: 
 
 (a) The area at the back of the Opawa Children’s Library (Louisson Courts side, opposite 

Aynsley Terrace). 
 
 (b) Upstream from Cashmere Hospital (Ashgrove Terrace). 
 
 2. To endorse the criteria for reviewing the sites. 
 
 


